
 

 

 

25th September 2019 

Macmillan Cancer Support 

On Friday we will be supporting the work of Macmillan Nurses. We are asking for donations of 

cakes and biscuits to be brought into school, staff will be donating too, and on Friday the 

children can bring money into school to buy something. All money raised will be going to 

Macmillan Cancer Support. 

 

Morning Routine 

Some of the children are finding our current morning routine to come in off the yard a little confusing and 

unsettling so we are making changes to support them. When the whistle goes at 8.50am please say ‘goodbye’ to 

your child and make your way to the gate as your child makes their way to the line. We are asking that adults do 

not come to the line as this is the part which is causing the confusion. Staff will be available to help. Thank you 

for your support with this. 

 

 


